
The Sunshine Coast Division of Family Practice, in partnership with Vancouver Coastal Health and 
the shíshálh Nation, is looking for people interested in being part of a Patient Advisory Table to help 
guide the development of a Primary Care Network for the Sunshine Coast and to ensure that the 
project stays patient-centred.
The Patient Advisory Table is anticipated to run for 3-4 years and is expected to meet for one hour on 
a monthly basis. Compensation and coverage of travel expenses will be provided. Patient Advisory 
Table members will also be offered free online San’Yas cultural safety training.
If you have question or are interested in participating, please e-mail either mbruecker@scdivision.ca or 
maeberhardt@scdivision.ca. Kindly outline your background and suitability through a short expression 
of interest.

Do you want to help us improve access to primary health care?


